
FIREFIGHTERS PARK SKATEBOARD RAMP

www.mapleridge.ca/parksandrec

PARK NOW OPEN
On Wednesday, July 13, 2022 Mayor and Councilors joined the Dion Family for a ribbon 
cutting ceremony for the new skateboard ramp at Firefighters Park. This wonderful new 
amenity at Firefighters Park was donated to the City by the Dion Family. Thank you to the 
Dion Family for this generous donation.

CONSTRUCTION - MAY 2022
Through the neighbourhood engagement phase, we heard a high degree of support 
for this project. We are now moving ahead with construction of this skateboard feature, 
which is expected to take place over the next few weeks, starting in early May. Stay tuned 
for this feature to take shape soon.

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD
The City of Maple Ridge was approached with a generous offer by a local company to 
donate a small skateboard area that would provide opportunities to develop skateboard 
skills and increase experience, especially for children and teens. This feature was 
proposed to be installed in Firefighters Park in the south west corner of the park area, 
near 238 St.

As this donation is a significant addition to Firefighters Park, we asked to hear from you 
regarding this donation. As part of our public consultation and engagement phase, we 
invited your feedback from November 23 to December 15, 2021. 

Thank you for providing your valuable feedback on this project.

CONTACT US
Additional questions and comments can also be directed to Chad Neufeld, Manager of 
Parks Planning & Development, at 604 467-7338 or by email to cneufeld@mapleridge.ca.

PROJECT LOCATION
11280 238 St, Maple Ridge, BC


